20th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

TULSA GMC LUNCH BUNCH

Founders Glyn & Melrose Trimble (1999)

The Tulsa Lunch Bunch was formed by Glen and Melrose Trimble so that owners could socialize, become better acquainted, and provide support in the form of advice, etc. to each other. The group met for the first time at the Golden Corral near E. 71st St. and S. Mingo Rd. on September 10th, 1999. The first write-up by Glen Trimble was appropriately titled 'Tulsa Gathering'.

September 6, 2019

TheTulsa GMC Lunch Bunch met today for the monthly luncheon at the Golden Corral located at East 71stStreet and South Mingo Road in Tulsa. There was a total of 32 in attendance.

Glen and Melrose would have been pleased that seven GMC Motorhomes were on display in the parking lot!! Also, we were honored to have three of the attendees of the original meeting with us today: Leonard and Jane Howard, and Sharon Eimen.



Present wereJim LaZaroff, Bob & Charlotte Ankershiel, Bernie Baldwin, Leonard & Jane Howard, Clyde Jones, Robert & Marilyn Musgrove, Fred & Peggy Pitezel, Jerry McNeil, Chuck & Anne Meyers, Shirley Pense, Ken & Doree Broostin, John & Teresa Broostin, Larry & Joanna Potts, Geoffrey Alexander, Sharon Eimen, Monte & Helen Jestes, Alan & Janice Thomas, Tommy Manningand Pat& Susan O'Brien.

Also, it was good to see Ty Hardman and Lorren White whodrove over from Oklahoma City for the 20th anniversary celebration!!







Happening!

- Fred and Peggy's daughter, LaDawn has moved back to Oklahoma. Also, granddaughter, Lauren, and her husband are moving to Claremore where he has been appointed as Rogers County's game warden.
- Shirley said that Irv is in Shamrock getting things ready for the fall hunting season. She is excited about an upcoming "girls' trip" to Branson!!
- Joanna said things are coming together at the lake house where they can now use the pavilion. They have also been to Austin to visit her sister.
- Helen has been busy with yard work. She is looking forward to an upcoming Quilt Hop.
- Charlotte and Bob just returned from Colorado.
- Susan and Pat are remodeling a bathroom that flooded.
- Marilyn and Robert recently returned from a trip to Alaska where they visited with Robert's daughters.
- Sharon is enjoying OSU football!! Son, David, and daughter-in-law, Cindy, made it to Oregon for the season's opening game. And little Sunni had 11 teeth pulled which should make her want to stay away from the veterinarian for a while!
- Teresa said they have their daughter settled in at college.
- Bernie's knees are doing well.
- Ken's shoulder (damaged when he fell) is doing better.

See you next month.

The Tulsa GMC Lunch Bunch

GMC Classics/Tulsa link: http://gmcclassics.com/rallies/tulsa.html

Like us on Facebook – GMC Motorhome Tulsa